State Police Commission



Post Office Box 66555
Baton Rouge, La. 70896-6555
Phone (504) 925-7057
Fax (504) 925-7058

Jane Orr, Director

January 30, 1992

General Circular No. 9

To:

State Police Commission Members, Colonel Paul W. Fontenot, Russell J. Culotta, Rosemary Hannie, Walt Smith, James R. Jordan, Jr., Michael W. O'Neal, Wayne D. Winkler, Barry J. Hebert, Michael R. Field, Steven J. Martel, Jimmy B. Odom, James L. Matthews, III, Bernard R. Daigle, Claude O. Alford, James C. McKenzie and Albert D.

Pressburg

Subject: Meetings of the State Police Commission

Please be advised that the February 17, 1992 meeting of the State Police Commission has been cancelled. The next regularly scheduled meeting is March 16, 1992.

Hun

Executive Director